



For immediate release

Estérel, May 22, 2020

Dear Citizens,

Following the recent announcement of the closure of Golf Estérel, many residents expressed concern about the future of this sector.

Council wishes to inform you of the latest developments and its position on this issue.

On Wednesday, Ville d'Estérel announced that a resolution would be presented to Council today to emphasize the importance of conserving the landscape heritage of this area, and to ask the City's comité consultatif d'urbanisme (CCU) to give its opinion about citing the golf course, in whole or in part, as a heritage site. In the event of a favourable opinion, the City intends to take the necessary measures to maintain this site's remarkable landscape and heritage value.

Yesterday, Council was informed that the owners of Golf Estérel have revised their original decision and « aim » to reopen the course this season. We welcome this initiative and expect an official communiqué from Golf Estérel very soon.

A new urban development plan (« plan d'urbanisme ») will be tabled by the City later this year and, at that time, citizens will be consulted on the future of this sector.

Best wishes,

Joseph Dydzak, Mayor